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INDEPENDENT REGUIATORY November 21, 2008

Board Administrator
Pennsylvania State Board of Nursing
P O Box 2649
Harrisburg, PA 17105-2649

Anne Steffanic,

I am writing this letter in reference to the CRNP regulations on prescribing
controlled substances. The current regulations confuse patients and are a barrier to good
care. This makes my job as a primary care insurance billing administrator much harder.
The proposed changes would help improve the care of our patients.

Respectfully,

Diane Farris


